
The Honorable President and        October 9, 2020 

Members of the City Council    

City Hall, Room 400 

 

Position: Does Not Oppose 

 

The Department of Finance is herein reporting on City Council Bill 20-0627, Baltimore City Fire Department 

– Reporting Requirements, the purpose of which is to require the Fire Chief of the Baltimore City Fire 

Department to annually report certain information to the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore. 

 

Background 

This legislation requires the Fire Chief to report personnel, disciplinary actions, and community outreach 

measures undertaken by the Fire Department, disaggregated by race and gender, from the prior 

calendar year to the Mayor, City Council, and public. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

The Department of Finance does not anticipate a cost for the City as a result of this legislation. 

 

Conclusion 

This legislation will require the Baltimore City Fire Department to compile data and report their findings. 

There is no anticipated fiscal impact for this legislation. 

 

For the reasons stated above, the Department of Finance does not oppose City Council Bill 20-0627. 

 

cc: Henry Raymond 
      Matthew Stegman 
      Nina Themelis 

 

Robert Cenname, Chief 

Bureau of the Budget and Management Research 

Room 432, City Hall (410) 396-4774 

City Council Bill 20-0627—Baltimore City Fire Department 

Reporting Requirements 


